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Parent Organization (PTO)

Empowering our School, Building our community

Welcome to the Courage Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO)! We
are thrilled to have you as part of our vibrant and supportive
community. Our mission is to enhance the educational
experience of every student at Courage School by fostering a
strong partnership between parents, teachers, and staff. Through
engaging events and fundraisers, we aim to create lasting
memories and enrich the educational journey of our children.



Coffee and Conversations

Coffee and Conversations is a simple way to
facilitate connections and friendships among
parents, all while providing a relaxed and
enjoyable environment. The morning carpool
drop-off can be hectic for many parents, so
having the chance to grab a drink while
engaging in conversations with other parents
can be a refreshing and rewarding experience.

Silent Auction Fundraiser

Join us for a spectacular evening of fun and
generosity at our annual Silent Auction Fundraiser!
This event is open to all Courage families, providing
an excellent opportunity to mingle with other
parents and staff while supporting our school. Our
dedicated committee volunteers work tirelessly
before, during, and after the event to ensure its
success. From requesting silent auction donations
to event setup and clean-up, every effort counts in making this event a
grand success.

Touch Base Lunches

We believe that our faculty and staff play a crucial role in shaping the lives
of our students. To show our appreciation, the Touch Base Lunches
initiative brings families together to provide delightful lunches for our
hardworking teachers and staff. Committee chairs coordinate these
lunches, with two families usually sharing the joy of providing a meal.
Volunteers are always welcome to assist with event setup, making it a
team effort to cherish those who dedicate their time to nurture our
children's potential.



Faculty Birthdays

Our teachers, faculty, and staff make a significant impact
on the lives of our students daily. The Faculty Birthdays
program aims to celebrate these special individuals

7% throughout the year. Committee chairs plan heartwarming
W& birthday celebrations and invite volunteers to join in the
event setup and cleanup, making each birthday a cherished
memory.

Spirit Nights

Join us for monthly Spirit Nights at local restaurants! These generous
establishments pledge to donate a portion of their sales from the evening
back to Courage School. The Spirit Nights committee chair works diligently
to organize these events and communicates them with all Courage
families. It's a fantastic opportunity to enjoy good food, company, and
support our school at the same time.

Special Treats Days

The Special Treats Days program is designed
to brighten the days of our students with
surprise treats throughout the year.
Committee chairs curate these special
moments, and volunteers are encouraged to
participate in the event setup and cleanup,
spreading joy and appreciation within our
school community.




Mom and Dad Nights Out

Building a strong community is at the heart of
Courage School, and the mom and dad Nights
Out are perfect opportunities to foster
connections and create lasting friendships. The
committee chairs coordinate social evenings
out for Moms and Dads, providing a relaxed
environment for all to come together and
support one another within the Courage family.

Used Uniform Program

Sustainability meets affordability with our Used Uniform Program. The
committee chair collects and sorts gently used uniforms donated by
families. These pre-loved items are then sold to other families, with all
proceeds supporting the PTO. Embrace the spirit of reuse and contribute to
our school's sustainability efforts!

Please join us in making a difference at Courage Schools! Your
involvement, whether big or small, contributes to the success of our PTO
initiatives and strengthens our school community. Together, we can
achieve great things for our children's education and well-being.

For more information or to volunteer, please visit our website or reach out
to the PTO committee chairs. Let's build a brighter future for our Courage
students!

Sara Davis 404-803-2247 A

Betsy McDowell 404-849-2293
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